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Supply and Installation of New Electric Service at OCRRA 

Ley Creek Transfer Station Questions & Answers 

Updated 9/19/19 

 
In addition to the information provided in the Request for Bids for Supply and Installation of New Electric 
Service at OCRRA Ley Creek Transfer Station (dated September 11, 2019) please note the following: 
 

 National Grid requires submittal of the catalog number of the disconnect switch to be installed.  
The selected contractor shall provide this to OCRRA as soon as practicable. 

 National Grid requires an electrical inspection certificate of the new service before it can be 
energized.  The selected contractor is responsible for this inspection and shall provide the 
certificate to OCRRA when all work is completed.   

 

Please see below for answers to questions received from bidders during the bidding process.   

  

Q1:  Can you please tell me if there is a cost estimate/budget for the subjected solicitation?/ I'm 

inquiring about a engineers estimate for this project. Do you have a figure in mind ? 

A1:  OCCRA has not prepared a cost estimate, budget or engineers estimate for this project. 

 

Q2: On Drawing E-002 it calls for us to refeed circuits inside the shed.  Please clarify the number and 
size of the circuits that need to be refed. 

A2:  Size and number of circuits feeding the residential drop off attendant shed is not known.  
Contractor to field verify.  For bidding purposes, assume 2 circuits fed with 20A, 1P circuit breakers 
with 2#10 conductors per circuit with a common #10 ground conductor run in a common 1” 
conduit between the new load center and the existing junction box on the exterior of the shed. 
 

Q3: Are you requiring union labor participation? 

A3:  Union labor is not required; however, this is a public work contract and all contractors and 
subcontractors must pay the prevailing rate of wage and supplements to all workers. 

 

  


